
                                         

 

 
 June 4, 2025 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
NSE Symbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
We would like to inform you that Tejas Networks Limited (‘the Company’) on June 4, 2025 
received an amount of Rs.122.9587 Crore (Rupees One Hundred and Twenty-Two Crore 
Ninety-Five Lakhs Eighty-Seven Thousand only) from the Ministry of Communications, 
Department of Telecommunications, New Delhi under the Production Linked Incentive 
Scheme for Telecom and Networking Products. The said amount is the first tranche, 
amounting to 85% of the eligible incentive for Q3 of FY 2024-2025 and the balance amount is 
expected to be released subsequently in accordance with the Production Linked Incentive 
Scheme Guidelines. 
 
This is for your kind information and record. 
 

 Yours sincerely  
 For Tejas Networks Limited 

   
 
 
 

 Anantha Murthy N 
 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 ICSI Membership No. A-17134 


		2025-06-04T23:43:36+0530
	ANANTHA MURTHY NARAYANA




